
 

August 6, 2020 

 
Jeff Saylor 

Estill County Board of Education  
  

Re: Architectural Services for High School Renovation  

  
Dear Mr. Saylor, 

 
Shrout Tate Wilson Consulting Engineers is pleased to submit a Letter of Interest for engineering design 

services for the following projects: 
 

• Architectural Services for High School Renovation  

 
 

STW has a great desire to work with the Estill County School Board.  We are excited to propose solutions 
that service the needs and goals of this project.  We look forward to the next steps. 

 

Respectfully, 
 

Terri Albert 
Business Development & Marketing Manager  
 
 


